
Hello - 
 
This has been incredibly stressful on all of us. My business is suffering and I have 
ongoing expenses. Like many I suppose, I am eager to get back to life as "normal." 
 
However, I think this County is doing so well because of the SiP order. If you look at the 
1918 flu, cities that released SiP order early suffered greatly. I feel that if we release SiP 
prematurely, all this effort of the past month will have been for naught. 
 
I urge you to keep stringent guidelines in place until we are sure the path is clear. Once 
we are there, I also encourage a stepped approach: the continued use of masks, 
separation within restaurants, minimal gatherings, etc. 
 
Thanks for all your hard work. 
 
Scott Roat 

 


